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From: Miriam Karp [mailto:miriamskarp@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07,2016 7:52 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 

I am strongly opposed to the proposed gas pipeline. It is dangerous and should not be routed in 
residential areas. Similar gaslines have had catastrophic failures in CA and PA as is known. It is also a 
ready and vulnerable site for attack.l have a family that will be placed in jeopardy by the pipeline. 

Construction will interfere with police and emergency vehicles and we will be within the blast zone in the 
event of a catastrophic failure. 

Rabbi Yaakov Karp 

Amberley Village 
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